Dr. Anne Vardo-Zalik
For my ABG 2019-2020, the funding I received was used to help offset the costs of molecular work for student-led research projects. The goal was to use this money in the spring of 2020 to cover the cost of genotyping at University Park for two biology majors.  Due to COVID-19, we were unable to work on research and I have asked for an extension on the use of these funds. Once we can return to normal research activities, one of our rising seniors will continue this research as his senior project. We plan to present this research and write the manuscript up for publication in spring 2021.

